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September 29, 2015 

 

 

 

To the Honorable Common Council 

of the City of Milwaukee 

Room 205 – City Hall 

 

Re: Communication from WE Energies (2014264787) 

 C.I. File No. 1048-2014-2531 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

Enclosed please find a proposed resolution.  We ask that it be introduced and 

referred to the Committee on Judiciary & Legislation, with the following 

recommendation. 

 

Claimant, WE Energies, by its representative Regina Bolden, Claims-Room A145, 

P.O. Box 1132, Milwaukee, WI 53201-1132, alleges that on July 2, 2014 their gas 

main at 4234 North 30
th

 Street was damaged when the Milwaukee Water Works 

excavated.  Claimed damages total $8,838.06. 

 

Milwaukee Water Works records indicate that on July 2, 2014 they were repairing 

a break in an 8 inch water main at 4234 North 30
th

 Street. During the repair 

process, their crew hit the claimant’s properly marked gas service.  The claimant 
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has agreed to accept a compromised settlement of $8,665.21.  Because settlement 

of this matter is deemed expeditious to the City of Milwaukee, we recommend 

settlement of this claim and have enclosed an appropriate resolution for your 

convenience. 

 

Very truly yours, 
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